
LIFE
Learning is For Everyone


To learn about LIFE, go the the DKG CA website and click on the LIFE icon.  You will get all the information you need to learn about this non-profit associated with DKG.  LIFE sponsors literacy grants which are funded through Buck A Book sales done by individual chapters at their meetings and at regional and state conventions.  

Our chapter has set an annual fundraising goal of $100.  Buck a Book sales are conducted at each meeting which is held in person.   Members donate books.  

What you will need to do is arrive at each meeting ahead of the social hour and set up your Buck a Book table.  You may ask the president to set aside a table for you to use or bring your own.   You will have a supply of unsold books at the end of each meeting which become your sale items at the next meeting.  Bring bags or boxes to tote these books back and forth.

You will also need a basket or container for donations.  Bring $5 in singles for change.
 
Monitor the table as members arrive.  Encourage them to browse, do some book talking and encourage them to donate if they do not find a book to enjoy.  

At the end of each meeting, count the money received, make a note of the total and give it to the treasurer to deposit.   If the treasurer is not at the meeting, keep the funds and bring to the next meeting.    It is important to show the growth of the LIFE fund in the monthly treasurer's report.

At the May meeting,  announce how close we are to the annual goal and ask for donations.   You will now have your annual donation and you will forward the donation form in this packet to the treasurer who will write the donation check and send it to LIFE.

During the year you will be asked to write articles for the newsletter.  You can be creative as well as informative.   Once a year, it is nice to write an article explaining what LIFE is, what we do as chapter and invite anyone to apply for a grant.

Throughout the year you will not hear much from the LIFE organization except in the DKG state newsletter.   So make reading that publication a habit.   The group's activity depends on the current board membership.  An annual meeting is held at the State convention and you can attend.     

You may want to work with some chapter members that you know who live in a community where a partnership can be formed to create a literacy project.  Read over the samples on the LIFE website for ideas.


